To: The Chair of the IRCC
c/o IHB, Director Mustafa Iptes
dcoord@iho.int & adcc@iho.int

Date: 25" February 2016

Subject: NSHC report to IRCC8

Dear Sir,

Please find attached the NSHC report to IRCC8. This report fulfills your
request to report on the relevant IRCC actions. Action humbers 05 and 07
are reported in separate annexes to the report. We actively sought input
from the NSHC member states to this report. As a consequence, we
missed the deadline stated in IRCC CL02/2015, for which we apologize.
We remain available for additional communication related to the relevant

IRCC action items.

Your sincerely,

0'-

Captain RNLN Marc C. J. van der Donck
Director Netherlands Hydrographic Office
Hydrographer of the Royal Netherlands Navy
Chairman, NorthSea Hydrographic Commission

Page 1of1

Koninklijke Marine

Netherlands Ministry of Defence

The Netherlands
Hydrographic Office

Van Alkemadelaan 786
2597 BC The Hague
P.O. 10.000

1780 CA Den Helder
www.hydro.nl

Contact
LL. Dorst

T 003170316 28 00
F 003170316 28 43
Il.dorst@mindef.nl

Our reference
CZSK/2016000868

Enclosed
Registration Form

Please quote date, our reference and
subject when replying.



